
WEST TISBURY PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES DECEMBER 7, 2016 

 

PRESENT; Cheryl Lowe, Hap Bernard, Lisa Amols, Skip Manter and Peggy Stone. 

 

Minutes from previous meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

The committee reviewed budget planning for FY18.  The committee felt we were in good shape with 

planning and expectations for next year, therefore they level funded the budget for next year with the 

exception of adding two hours per week for the Board Administrator.  

 

In other business, the committee discussed getting more goblins for the cemetery for the Halloween 

party next year.  

 

The committee agreed March 11 2-3pm was good for the Family Skate.  Peggy will confirm with the 

arena. 

Skip will not be here at the Jan. and March meetings. 

 

Peggy informed the committee we do not have chess instructors yet.  Skip mentioned notifying the 

Senior Center and having Jen do a blast of town employees to see if anyone knows anyone. 

 

Hap requested to have the meeting moved to 6pm for the winter. All agreed. 

 

The next meeting will be Jan. 4, 2017 at 6pm. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Peggy Stone 

Board Administrator 


